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“A Few Thoughts On…..” 

Dear Friends, 

It’s all working out just the way we had hoped! 

As some of you may recall, we made a small (but important) 
change, last fall, by having our ‘board year’ begin a month 
earlier than it had in the past.  Instead of outgoing board 
members retiring on June 30 and new boards taking effect on 
July 1, we advanced everything a month so that new boards 
would begin on June 1.  The goal was simple – get the ball 
rolling and things in place BEFORE everyone gets into 
summer mode, allowing us to better operate over the course of 
the summer and plan ahead for fall.  And, I’m pleased to say 
that it is working out just the way we had hoped! 

In the pages ahead you will see just the ‘first fruits’ of some of 
the work that has been done by our boards, leadership and 
staff over the course of the summer. 

Plans are well underway for KidsConnect and YouthConnect 
programming (with many dates on the calendar). 

The Deacons have made arrangements for a number of special 
worship opportunities as well as a few Sundays in which we 
will all be together in ONE worship service on Sunday 
mornings. 

The Benevolence Board is driving forward in their annual 
examination of missions we support as a Church and making 
plans for Harvest Haul this fall. 

The Stewardship Board is wrapping up final plans for ‘Cars 
and Coffee’ on September 9 as well as getting dates lined up 
for the 2018 EOG campaign in October. 

The Board of Christian Enrichment is looking ahead to a new 
curriculum in Sunday school, a new approach to Sunday 
morning classes for our Middle School students, Bible 
Sunday, and more! 

All the while, the Health Committee is planning special 
programs on certain Sundays, the Fellowship Committee is 
making arrangements for our second annual Trunk or Treat, 

The Year Ahead 



 

Marty Your Pastor and Friend, 

The Year Ahead cont… 

and the staff and Fellowship Committee are working together for the launch of a new 
endeavor, our Sunday Suppers, which will begin on October 15. 

There is far more to list, and much more to say, and you will see a lot of it reflected in the 
pages that follow in this newsletter.  For now, however, take a moment to look at the ‘Year-
at-a-glance,’ (pages 8-9) that gives you the schedule of many of the special programs already 
lined up for the coming year, read through the announcements and articles that follow, and 
then sit down with your own calendar and start booking the dates!  I’m truly looking forward 
to all we will do as a church family this year, and I pray that you will use this opportunity to 
plan ahead and make an effort to join us in the coming months. 

Commissioning Sunday 
Join us on Sunday, September 10, as we look to the coming year with our annual 

Commissioning Sunday celebration.  The music, Sunday school, youth 
and all of the ministries of the church will be at the forefront as we rejoice 
in all God has done, is doing, and will do in the life of our church.  This is 
also the Sunday in which Confirmation will re-start, Sunday school will 
resume its normal multi-class structure, and the choir will resume leading 
our worship.  There will only be one service (10am) on this day, and it 
will be followed by an ice cream social hosted by the Fellowship 
Committee! 

Special Worship Dates to Note….. 

World Communion Sunday 
Join us Sunday, October 1, for our celebration of World 
Communion Sunday.  As we rejoice in the breadth of God’s 
work throughout the world, we will embrace different languages 
throughout worship and share communion along with churches 
around the globe.  After worship, bring a ‘treat of the world’ to 
share at coffee hour where we will share in snacks and desserts 
that reflect our heritage, background or cultural exposure.   



 

 

EDUCATION AND FORMATION OPPORTUNITIES 

If you have any questions or thoughts about Bible studies and book groups, please contact 
Rev. Julie Sheridan-Smith at 414-588-8693 or juliesmith@northshorecongl.org. 

Thursday Morning Bible Study  
Join us in Friendship Lounge on Thursday 
mornings from 9:30-11:00 for engaging 
conversation with the Bible and each other.   

 
During September, we continue with 
the Psalms. If you have an interest or 
would like to simply come and see if 
this is for you, please feel free to join 
us in Friendship Lounge.  Watch for 
updates on our next study beginning 
October 12. 

Tuesday Morning Book Group 
The Tuesday Morning Book Group 
meets in Friendship Lounge on 
Tuesdays from 10-11 am. Starting 
September 5 we will 
begin discussion on 
Jeannette Walls’ The 
Glass Castle (pages 3-
63). If you ordered a 
copy already, they are 
available in the church 
office, cost is $11.00.   

Wednesday Afternoon Study with Professor John Perry 
 
John Perry will lead a Bible study Wednesday 
afternoons at 1 pm in Friendship Lounge, 
starting on September 13. This course will 
examine the fascinating discrepancies in the 
New Testament accounts of Jesus’ 
resurrection appearances. The discrepancies 
were usually caused by a serious attack being 
made by those opposed to the Christian 
message. Come learn about these important 
conflicts to be expanded theologically by John 
Perry.  



 

FELLOWSHIP AND OUTREACH OPPORTUNITIES 

Repairers of the Breach Lunch Making  

Note!  We do not make 
lunches in September, but 
will be glad for your help 
on the first Sunday of 
October and beyond 
making 75 bag lunches for 
Repairers of the Breach 
daytime homeless shelter. 
Please contact Tom Smith 
at jtsmith5@sbcglobal.net if you would 
like to donate food items, shop for supplies, 
or deliver the lunches. 

Chair Yoga in Friendship Lounge 
 
Chair Yoga is a gentle 
form of Yoga adapted 
to do while sitting on 
a chair or standing 

with a chair as support. Chair Yoga offers 
improvement for mobility and flexibility, 
overall health and relaxation. Dress 
comfortably, we provide chairs and a 
relaxing environment. A floor mat is 
optional.  The sessions will be offered on 
Thursdays from 11:15-12:15 in Friendship 
Lounge, beginning September 21.  Fee: $54 
for 6 sessions, checks payable to Erica 
Boos.  Please contact Rev. Julie to sign up, 
or if you have any questions.   

Bridge Marathon   

Ladies of the North Shore Church - we will begin 
another season of Bridge with a Fall luncheon on 
Tuesday, September 26 from noon until 3.  Plan 
on coming at noon for a light luncheon followed 
by play until you and your partner have to 
leave!!!!!  We will have all of the materials for 
you at that time for the 2017-2018 season. 

Looking forward to seeing everyone after our 
summer break.  We would be delighted to have 
more pairs in our Marathon.  If you play Bridge 
or have played and would like to join some "Very 
Nice Ladies of the Church," let me know.  We 
will work at finding you a partner!   We play 
about six times during the year and always enjoy 
one another's company.   



 

LOAVES AND FISHES 

St. Ben’s Meal is an outreach program that serves Milwaukee’s neediest citizens. On the third 
Tuesday of each month, September through May, NSCC provides casseroles, desserts and servers 
for the evening meal. Please consider joining over 100 NSCC volunteers* who already help out on 
this much needed, and personally gratifying program. If you have questions, please contact Dona 
Wininsky, 414-778-2243. 
 
(*Last year’s volunteers will receive a separate mailing. Please respond only once.) 
 
I will provide casseroles (one recipe = two pans) 
Monthly (September-May) _____ 
The following months (please list) 
___________________________________________ 
As needed (Dona will call to confirm) _____ 
 
 
I will prepare desserts (60 pieces) 
Monthly _____ 
The following months (please list) 
___________________________________________ 
As needed (Dona will call to confirm) _____ 
 
 
I will serve at St. Ben’s (please list number of servers) _____ 
The following months (please list) ___________________________________________ 
PLEASE NOTE – MARCH IS RESERVED FOR CONFIRMATION CLASS 
As needed (Dona will call to confirm) _____ 
 
 
I will drive food from church to St. Ben’s (pick up at 3:45pm) 
Monthly _____ 
The following months (please list)____________________________________________ 
As needed (Dona will call to confirm)____ 
 
 
Name__________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone ___________________________ e-mail ________________________________ 
Please return form to church or email to dona.wininsky@lung.org. Thank you. 



 

Planning and building the new church was marked by thoughtful determination, and no 
doubt prayerful consideration. Beginning in March 1949 members of Grand Avenue 
Congregational Church (then located on Wisconsin Avenue in Milwaukee) and Plymouth 
Congregational Church (located in Shorewood) met together to begin planning. On April 27, 
1949 twenty-five individuals met together in the home of Mr. and Mrs. Frederick von 
Grossmann to pledge their support. After kneeling one by one, they signed the following 
statement:  "For the glory of God, for the service of our fellowman, and for the mutual 
assistance of a Christian life, we the undersigned agree to become Founding Members."   

By May 15, the church had a name, Fox Point Congregational Church, and a constitution. 
Soon after it became known as North Shore Congregational Church. The first worship 
service was held in the Country Day School (now the Karl Marx Jewish Community Center 
on North Santa Monica Blvd). This service was conducted by Dr. Everett McNair, Senior 
Pastor of the Plymouth Congregational Church. The second service was conducted by Dr. 
Jess Norenberg, Superintendent of the Wisconsin Congregational Conference. Thus, North 
Shore Congregational Church started with a strong foundation in Congregationalism.  

During the first year, the Reverend Vernon I. Flynn was called to be the minister. He was 29 
years old and came from New Jersey with a strong record of building church membership.  A 
graduate of Naperville Illinois Theological Seminary with additional study at Union 
Theological Seminary and Columbia University (NYC), he was well prepared to lead the 
young church. He was ordained on November 6,1949.  

On November 6, 1949, three hundred twenty-nine persons also were received as Charter 
Members. Current living members of that group include: Helen L. Pfeifer and Sara N. 
Stover. By December 1950 the total adult membership was 480.  

 

Submitted by Elizabeth Krueger 

CHURCH HISTORY CORNER 



 

The following is a list of programs, ministries and events currently scheduled for the 2017-
2018 program year.  Many events are yet to be scheduled.  Always stay tuned to the church 
calendar (available online), the church Facebook page, newsletters and orders of worship 

for changes and additions. 
 

 General Dates and Schedules (always watch calendar/announcements for exceptions): 
 Communion:  First Sunday 
 Sunday Suppers:  Third Sunday evening (starting in October) 
 Coffee, Chords and Kids:  First Friday evening  
 KidsConnect (grades 3-5):  Second Sunday 
 YouthConnect (grades 6-12):  Second Friday (Third Friday in September) 
 Repairers of the Breach:  First Sunday after 10am worship service 
 All Board Meetings:  First Tuesday at 7pm 
 Church Council:  Third Tuesday at 7pm 
 Alexian Pilgrims:  Third Wednesday at 10am 

 
 Special Dates and Programs: 

 Sunday, September 10:   
 Commissioning Sunday with Ice Cream Social (one worship service at 

10am) 
 Choirs, Confirmation and Sunday school resume regular schedule 

 Wednesday, September 13:  John Perry Bible Study begins 
 Sunday, September 17:  

 Standard worship schedule resumes (chapel at 8am, sanctuary at 10am) 
 Children’s Church at 10am 

 Tuesday, September 19:   
 Loaves and Fishes begins (continues monthly on the third Tuesday) 

 Thursday, September 21:  Chair Yoga Begins (meets weekly at 11:15am) 
 Sunday, October 1:  

 World Communion Sunday with Snacks and Treats of the World after 
10am service (bring and share) 

 Harvest Haul kick-off 
 

 Sunday, October 8:   
 Bible Sunday 
 2018 EOG campaign kick-off 
 Myths about aging program 

NORTH SHORE CONGREGATIONAL CHURCH 
2017-2018 ‘YEAR AT A GLANCE’ 



 

 Sunday, October 15:   
 Children’s Church at 10am 
 Sunday Supper (Noah) at 4:30pm 

 Sunday, October 22:  2nd Annual Trunk or 
Treat at 4pm 

 Sunday, November 12:  Remembrance 
Sunday (one worship service at 10am) 

 Sunday, November 19: 
 Children’s Church at 10am 
 Sunday Supper (Thanksgiving) at 

4:30pm 
 Thursday, November 23:  Thanksgiving 

Worship at 9am 
 Sunday, December 3:  Advent Fest after 10 worship service 
 Sunday, December 10:  Music Sunday 
 Sunday, December 17: 

 Carol-Sing at 9:30am 
 Pageant during 10am worship service 
 Sunday Supper (Christmas) at 4:30pm 

 Sunday, December 24: 
 No 8am worship service 
 Worship at 10am 
 Christmas Eve worship at 4:00pm and 9:00pm 

 Sunday, January 21:  Children’s Church 
 Wednesday, February 14:  Ash Wednesday Worship at 7pm 
 Sunday, February 18:  Children’s Church 
 Sunday, March 18:  Children’s Church 
 Sunday, March 25:  Palm Sunday with Eggstravaganza Brunch after 10am service 
 Thursday, March 29:  Maundy Thursday supper and worship at 6pm 
 Friday, March 30:  Good Friday worship at 2pm 
 Sunday, April 1:  Easter Worship at 9am and 11am (with choir breakfast at 10am) 
 Sunday, April 8:  Children’s Church 
 Sunday, May 13:  Confirmation Led Mother’s Day program at 10am service 
 Sunday, May 20:  Confirmation Sunday 
 Sunday, June 10:  Celebration Sunday 

 
If you have any questions about programs or calendars, please contact the church office! 

2017-2018 ‘YEAR AT A GLANCE’ CONT…. 



 

Trunk or Treat – October 22, 2017 (4-6 pm)  

Wanted: Fairies and Ninja Turtles to go trick or treating car to car!  

Seeking: Witches and Warlocks to decorate their cars in Halloween themes!  

Calling: Everyone! People of all ages to join in on the second annual Trunk or Treat! Trunk 
or Treat will feature kids (and adults!) in costume, crafts, food, games, trick or treating, and 
cars decorated by YOU! Set up for cars begins at 4 pm. Festivities begin at 4:30 pm. 
Costume awards (for the people and the cars) and ‘trunk or treating’ will begin at 5:30 pm.  

We will provide the hotdogs, chips and drinks – please bring chili for the Chili Cook-off 
contest or a dessert, salad, or finger food to pass. Sign up in Friendship Lounge starting 
October 1.  

Questions, or to volunteer to help with set-up or clean-up, please contact Sharon Hall at 
disneyfamily01@gmail.com. So, invite your friends, get out your costumes, plan the 
decorations for your car, grab a bag of candy to distribute during trunk or treating, and join 
us October 22 for this unique and fun-filled fellowship event for all ages! We need everyone 
make this event a success!  

TRUNK OR TREAT 



 

Lydia Circle, Monday, September 25 
 
Join with Lydia Circle to visit Alice’s Garden Urban Farm 
@ 2136 N. 21st St. 
 
We will have a short explanation/tour of the garden and learn 
about their mission and have the opportunity to walk their 
labyrinth. 
 
We’ll meet at church @ 9:30 to carpool—if there’s interest after our tour/presentation/walk 
we may decide to go to lunch somewhere. 
 
In the words of the garden’s Executive Director: 
"I am often asked,’ When did you get involved in urban agriculture?’ I must admit, at times 
I am annoyed by the question. In the midst of this era where urban agriculture has become a 
movement that you join or connect to, it is hard for some to understand that, for many, like 
myself, growing food in the urban context has always been a way of life for our families, for 
our people. It has been part of the physical and cultural landscape of African Americans, 
always, and there is nothing new about it." 
~ Venice R. Williams, Executive Director Alice's Garden 
 
A two-acre, urban, community garden in Milwaukee, Wisconsin, nurturing families and or-
ganizations to reclaim and nourish cultural and family traditions connected to land and food. 
We are transforming Earth, Families, and Community, one tomato, yoga class, herbal bath at 
a time! 
 
Here’s a link to a video about the labyrinth walk and suggestions for participating in a walk: 
http://www.alicesgardenmke.com/labyrinth/ 
 
Additionally, there are varied resources at Alice’s Garden website, feel free to explore prior 
to our visit: http://www.alicesgardenmke.com 
 
As usual, bring a friend! Hope to see you there. 

LYDIA CIRCLE 



 

HEALTH MINISTRY 

Facts and Myth’s on Aging 

 

The Health Committee is planning a series of events in 2017-18 to address the many changes 
we face as we continue to mature and make our way through life. 

Life’s changes are many and don’t start or end at a magic number. How many of you believe 
that you were completely mature and had gained all of life’s wisdom by the age of 21? While 
you might have believed it when you were 21, on the contrary, there is MUCH learning, 
growing, changing and adapting to do in our middle years and beyond--if we are so fortunate! 
If only a Life “Geek Squad” were available on the date of our births at the hospital, as at Best 
Buy, and our parents would have checked the “Extended Warranty” box, we would be set! Or 
would we?  

We all know that there never has been, nor ever will be, such a thing as a life with zero 
physical, spiritual, or emotional bumps in the road. Yet, just as we all have different 
challenges, we all have different strengths that can help us add life to our years.  

So what does “healthy aging” look like? 
Join the Health Committee at its kickoff 
luncheon event on October 8, 2017 
beginning at 11:30 with a light lunch 
in Fellowship Hall followed by our 
presentation: The Facts and Myths of 
Aging. Our distinguished presenter will 
be Dr. Edmund H. Duthie, Professor of 
Medicine at the Medical College of 
Wisconsin and Chief of its Division of 
Geriatrics and Gerontology. Not only 
does Dr. Duthie have years of valuable 
experience in Geriatrics and 
Gerontology, he has also trained and 
written extensively about how to 
effectively train future doctors for work 
in this extremely important area of 
medicine. Bring questions and join the conversation about a strengths-based approach to 
leading a healthy and meaningful life at any age. 



 

MINISTRY OF THE MONTH 

The purpose of the Health Committee is to provide health and wellness information to our 
church members and friends, through monthly newsletter articles, bulletin board, guest 
speakers/programs, and caring ministries.  Membership is open to anyone who has an interest 
in the wellbeing of our members.  A health care background is helpful but by no means 
necessary.  Our current members include:  Pat Jipson, Elizabeth Krueger, Catherine Shepard, 
Liz Strong, Sheila Hanrahan (Diaconate liaison), Shawn Gulyas (ex officio), 
and Jean Lemorande (co-chair with Rev Julie). 

Our caring ministries provide personal outreach 
on an ongoing basis; these include: 

Prayer Shawls - prayerfully knitted shawls are 
given to those in home or hospital who have 
the need of “a hug from God;” the required 
patterns are available and we are always in 
need of replenishment.  

Card Ministry - cards and personal notes of 
caring, support, and significant events are 
mailed.  

“Journeying Through Grief” - this helpful 
booklet series is mailed to a family member 
who has recently lost a loved one. 

Mailing of weekly sermons and orders of 
worship go out to homebound and home away 
members. 

First Aid Kits are placed in all kitchen areas (library, Friendship Lounge, lower level 
kitchen) and the office.  We also supply and maintain a traveling kit that goes with those on 
mission trips and church camps.  An AED is located in front lobby area near elevator. 

Watch for upcoming programming from your Health Committee: 

Blood Drive at Fox Point Lutheran - September 12 

Chair Yoga in Friendship Lounge - begins September 21 

SAVE THE DATE for 11:30am Sunday October 8, “Facts and Myths of Aging,” 
presenter Dr. Ed Duthie (see article); a light lunch will be provided by Stephen Ministers 
(and yes, the Packers have a late game!). 



 

Speakers Needed 
 
Do you speak a language other than English?  Do you know it well enough to 
translate a prayer or reading?  We are looking for individuals to help lead our 
World Communion Sunday worship in tongues from across the globe.  If you 
would be willing to participate in this opportunity, please contact Rev. Marty 
as soon as possible. 

Consider joining our music ministry.  Two regularly scheduled 
ensembles, Chancel Choir and Handbell Choir meet each 
Thursday night, and prepare music for presentation during our 
10am worship. Chancel Choir members have found a wonderful 
family of members with a wide and diverse range of singing and 
musicianship skills.  All are welcome! 

 
Handbell Choir members have a set of music reading skills that are required to 
participate. Yet, if you are a person who has played piano, EVER, in your life, 
YOU can ring!  It is a blast and a wonderful gift to share.(we can put two new 
ringers into positions right now!) 

 
Thursday night rehearsals are: 
Bell Choir-6pm.  
Chancel Choir-7pm. 
 
Additionally, instrumentalists are encouraged to contact Rick if interested to share. 
 
Looking forward to hearing from you.     Cell-698-6252 & RLKieffer1@gmail.com 

As we head into the 2017-2018 program year, the Board of Deacons has 
identified a few pinnacle dates in the life of our fellowship in which we 
will seek to celebrate together, with one worship service, on Sunday 
morning.  The first of these dates is our Commissioning Sunday 
celebration on Sunday, September 10.  The other date selected for this 
fall is Remembrance Sunday on November 12.  On these two dates, 
there will be one worship service at 10am.  We look forward to sharing 
together as one body on these special days.  

PLEASE NOTE.. 



 
 

SAVE THE DATE!  Sunday, September 10 at 10:00am we 
start a brand new year with a brand new curriculum! 
Continuing in the same fashion as last year, all families, 
children, and teachers will begin worship together.  During this time we will commission all 
teachers and learners.  Following the commissioning, the children and adult leaders will be 
invited to go to Sunday school and dive into a great new and engaging curriculum that 
brings those big Bible stories to life! Children in grade K3 through 5 will begin Sunday 
school together in one big room to hear the story of the week from a Large Group Leader 
(Grades 6-7 will meet in the youth room upstairs).  A Bible story will be introduced each 
week using skits, experiments, videos, singing and praying.  The children will then break 
into small groups to connect and dig deeper with age-specific apply-it-to-life activities, 
crafts and games.  These groups will be led by Small Group Leaders for about 15 minutes. 

We are looking to engage as many small group leaders as possible.  
If you love kids, want to play and enjoy watching them learn and 
be excited about church and the Bible stories, this might be an 
opportunity for you!  All supplies and materials will be prepared, 
set up and ready for you to use!  Please contact Leslie Krueger if 
you are interested in helping once or twice a month.  

All children (K3-Grade 5) will begin Sunday school in our Large Group room downstairs  

Following the Large Group lesson children will break into small groups in these classrooms 

K3, 4, 5 – the room with the slide and loft  

1st/2nd - the classroom at the north end of the hallway closest to the kitchen 

3rd/4th/5th grade – the classroom just to the south of the 1st and 2nd grade classroom 

Children in K3 through 2nd grades should be picked up downstairs in the classrooms at 
11:15.  Children grades 3rd through 5th will be dismissed at 11:15 to meet their parents on 
the main floor.   

Start watching for regular emails labeled Weekly Update!  This email will give you all the 
information you need to know about the lesson and special activities that will take place on 
Sundays.  This is also one of the places where you can find out about volunteer possibilities, 
upcoming events and many more important things happening at NSCC!  Please feel free to 
comment on and respond to this email frequently! 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 



 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY CONT.. 

Crib ‘n Crawler 
will be staffed 
during worship 

on Sunday 
mornings from 
9:45 – 11:15.   

 
Questions? 

Contact Rev. Julie Sheridan-Smith today! 
414-352-6123 or 414-588-8693 
juliesmith@northshorecongl.org 

Or 
Or Leslie Krueger 
lrcook@uwm.edu 

Children’s Choir will practice from 9:00-9:50 on Sunday mornings 
beginning September 10.  It is a joy to have them sing in worship once 
a month!  Contact Leslie Krueger for more information. 

Worship Bags and Puzzle Binders are freshened up and ready to be used.  They can be 
found on the Noah’s Ark worship center each week to help the children during worship. 

Upcoming events to look forward to starting in September: 

September 6: Teacher Training---7:00pm. If you have a child 
in the Sunday School program, you are highly encouraged to 
volunteer twice during the program year and attend this one hour 
meeting in Rev. Julie’s office. We will go through how the 
curriculum works, the church’s teachers’ policy, and answer any 
questions.  

September 10: KidsConnect: 4:00-5:30. For grades 3-5.  

 

At a glance: 

September 10: Jesus Visits Mary and Martha (Luke 10:38-42) 

September 17: Jesus Heals a Crippled Woman (Luke 13: 10-17) 

September 24: Jesus Heals a Blind Woman (John 9:1-41) 



 
 

Hൺඉඉൾඇංඇ඀ඌ ඐංඍඁ Yඈඎඍඁ! 

Confirmation Class Update 

September 10 our Confirmation students and families are invited to breakfast downstairs at 
9 am. Rev. Julie, Rev. Marty and the mentors (Molly Allen, Laura Lennie, and Jeff Leypoldt) 
are looking forward to several new experiences. We will kick off the year with a Sunday 
afternoon climbing wall/zip line challenge on October 1!  

The Confirmation class will bake and host the coffee hour October 8, November 12, 
January 14, and February 11. They look forward to greeting all of you. We plan to make and 
serve dinner at the VA’s Fisher House, St. Benedict’s Loaves and Fishes, visit (with cookies) 
some of our older members in December, and go to a Synagogue and Islamic center, serve as 
ushers and greeters and attend Board and Council meetings. Whew!  Say hello when you see 
them. 

We look forward to conversations about Early Church History, the Reformation (and what 
would you reform?), World Religions, Congregationalism and North Shore Congregational 
history and today, Prayer, Credo’s and more. 

YouthConnect@Church 

Pizza and Game Night for youth grade 6 through High School.  Select Fridays 6:30 – 
8:30.  Are you up for a game of Zombie Apocalypse, Mafia, Problem, Cups and 
Downs and more? Mark your calendar for September 15.  

October 13, we will go offsite for a “Glo Night Mini Golf.”  

Mark November 10 and December 8 for more Pizza and Game Night at church. Friends 
just make it more fun, so bring some!  Contact Rev. Julie with questions. 

Parents: We would like to keep a bulletin board and newsletter notes of special events, 
plays/musicals that the school age people of the church are part of so we join in as able! 

Please contact Rev. Julie with dates and events!   



NORTH SHORE CONGREGATIONAL CHURCH 
Phone (414) 352-6123 ~ Fax (414) 352-8320 ~ www.NorthShoreCongl.org 

www.facebook.com/north.church.3 

 
 

MINISTERS 
All members of North Shore Congregational Church 

ASSISTED BY 
Rev. Dr. Martin Hall, Senior Minister      Rev. Julie Sheridan-Smith, Associate Minister                         
Leslie Krueger,  Acting Children’s Director     Rick Kieffer, Music Director 
Dr. Rodney Loren, Organist                                                        Becky Whelpley, Organist 
Leslie Krueger, Children’s Choir Director                        Kerrin White, Office Manager                                                      
Mike Fugarino, Custodian                                                             

Adam Penno, Sam Marx , Abby and Jack Schill, and Nicole Lennie, Sunday Custodians                                                 
       
   


